
 
 
 
 

  
 

Construction of Parklands Road Upgrade  

Notification – WATERMAIN RELOCATION WORKS - January 2023 

 

UPCOMING WORK 

Bolte Civil would like to notify all tenants that the current construction works on Parklands Road 

involves relocation of the water main that services many of the buildings in Mt Penang Parklands. 

As part of the initial relocation works the water main will need to be shut down for up to 4 hours 

while the first part of the relocation occurs. We understand the criticality of having water available 

to each of the buildings and so have planned for the shutdown to commence at 6:00pm on Thursday 

the 12th of January 2023. We aim to have the works completed during the evening with minimal 

impact to the users within the Parklands. 

 

Shutdown Notification 

Water Services to Buildings:  

 

• Thursday the 12th of January 2023 
 

• Commencing at 6:00pm, approximately 4-hour shutdown. 

 

Contact 

For more information about the Baxter Track or Parklands Road Upgrade works, please contact: 

Nell Kimpton – Communications Manager 

Phone: 4351 1512 

Email:  nellk@boltecivil.com.au 

 

For more information about the development, visit  

https://www.hccdc.nsw.gov.au/mt-penang-works 

 

 


